
FOI Ref 6679 Response sent 31 January 
 
"Details of all those attending MIPIM property conference in Cannes in 
March this year on behalf of the council. If any cost estimates have already 
been calculated - or amounts paid - I would like these as well." 
 
 
There will be no one from the council attending this event. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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